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October 24, 1989

Mr. Harvin Peterson
Assistant Director for International Security
Office of Governmental and Public Affaire
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20865
MaA1 Station 3MS

Dear Mr Peterson;

naa.iitit ,the T Uli'n. asi6u be fU'Mdue to a . .IMM,

_ M../egiairement of :;sMM This material le scheduled
for enrichment by the U.S.D.O.E. after upgrade t e- Uranium
Hexafluoride by CAMECO.

Your expeditious handling of this application is greatly
appreciated. If you have any questione please call 801-666-2217.

t

Respectfully,

/[ [ @
B.K. Reaveau
Radirtion Safety Officer
Rio Algom Mining Corp,
Lisbon Opnration
I,a sal Route
Moab, Utah 84532
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